
DEPARTMENT OF STUDENTS WELFARE

UNIVERSITY OF JAMMU

No. rU/DSW /22 I | 26( -[309
Dated: 4aC[L

All Heads of the Teaching Departments,
University of Jammu.

Sir/Madom,

The Department of Students Welfare, University of Jammu expresses its gratitude towards your
kind cooperation in making JOSH- E- SARHAD (a visit of University Fraternity to lnternational
Border, Suchetgarh.Jammu) a successful and meaningful event.

We are sure that this new initiative, under the stewardship of esteemed Vice Chancellor has

created an indelible mark and fond memories for students who would cherish this experience

forever. ln order to preserve the outcome of the same and also to make such ventures in future
more effective, you are requested to take the feedback (in the form of a write-up) from those

students who have participated in the above mentioned visit and send the same to the office of
undersigned at the earliest.

4fr^(Prof. Parkasfr'C. Antahal)
Dean Students Welfare

Copy to:

t. Special Secretary to the Vice Chancellor for information of the Hon'ble Vice Chancellor,

University of Jammu

2. Sr. P.A. to the Registrar for information.


